
Dear Woolf Friends,

We have great plans for the year ahead. The Institute’s work is making a real
difference in the world. The policy-driven work of our Director of Research Dr
Julian Hargreaves creates immediate and direct impact for the benefit of faith
communities. Our researchers, students and outreach officers work tirelessly
on disseminating the knowledge produced at the Institute to a wide range of
audiences. Our podcasts and videos that tackle a wide range of relevant
themes. The Woolf Institute Encounter programmes and webinars which bring
people of all faiths and none together: scholars, students, religious practitioners
and interested public alike. 

But we need your help to maintain and develop the Institute for current and
future generations as a place that promotes dialogue and understanding,
fosters trust between communities, and tackles division and intolerance.

We are heading towards another landmark in the history of the Institute – in
2023, we will celebrate the 25th Anniversary of the Woolf Institute. To mark the
occasion, we are launching our new Friends of the Woolf supporter scheme.
Chaired by longstanding Woolf supporters Mark and Ann Goodridge, the
Friends of the Woolf supporter scheme will provide an intellectual home for
those with a passion in interfaith engagement. 

Woolf Institute grassroots supporters have played an important role since the
Institute was established in 1998. We are lifted and carried not only by your
financial help, but your involvement our public education and outreach
activities, and by your continued advocacy on behalf of the Institute. It is now
time to grow this community in order to support our new research and
education initiatives and ensure that the research is translated into real life
impact. 

With very best wishes,

Dr Esther-Miriam Wagner
Executive Director, Woolf Institute

https://www.woolf.cam.ac.uk/support-us/friends-of-the-woolf
https://www.woolf.cam.ac.uk/support-us/friends-of-the-woolf
https://woolf.enthuse.com/donate#!/






Our Qur’an and Bible Reading group will restart this term. Anchored in a
project which compares Torah portions of the week to the relevant Qur'anic
passages, we will discuss Differentiation between the faiths (16 February), The
Holy Land (22 March) and Chosenness (10 May).

Panellists will include Mohammed Ahmed, Prof Tamara Eskenazi, Prof Abdulla
Galadari, Dr Ed Kessler and Prof Holger Zellentin.

CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION
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